
On March 21, 2001, The Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms, and Explosives (ATF) met with several 

industry representative groups; the National Firearms Act Trade and Collectors Association (NFATCA), 

National Shooting Sports Foundation (NSSF), Safari Club International (SCI), and the Sporting Arms and 

Ammunition Manufacturer’s Institute (SAAMI) at ATF Headquarters. 

 

The meeting agenda was to discuss ATF’s regulation of certain ammunition under the Federal explosives 

law, technical issues, and individual use and transportation of large-caliber ammunition. 

 On March 23, 2011, The Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms, and Explosives (ATF) hosted a meeting 

with the National Shooting Sports Foundation (NSSF) to discuss their continued partnership with the 

Don’t Lie For the Other Guy program, and other initiatives.  The meeting agenda also included discussion 

of operational issues relevant to Federal Firearms Licensees. 


